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Submission: I am writing in regards to the proposed change to City of Sydney council boundaries. 
I am a local resident and wish to say "no" to this merger. 
My concerns are that "perceived" cost efficiencies would not actually be seen / be of benefit to the residents.  
I would also be concerned with the quality of service being downgraded. 
I would also see decision making processes for one large council area to be slow and thus not in the interest of the residents.  
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